
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Roboodles is a privately owned, OFSTED Registered, Wraparound Club based within Roecliffe CofE Primary School. 
In October 2023, we won the national ‘Out of School Club of the Year’ award. 
In addition, we were awarded Highly Commended in the ‘Team of the Year’ and ‘Mental Health & Wellbeing’ award 
categories.  
 
Who are we? 
We’d like to share a snippet of a wonderful article by Rachel Mackay, owner of Wilbur & Flops Bespoke Teaching & 
SENCo Support. We feel that it sums up who we are and everything we strive to be, perfectly! 
 
‘Having just one emotionally available adult, often in school, before the age of 18 can make all the difference. It’s a 
person who believes in them, relates to them with compassion, empathy and unconditional positive regard (Carl 
Rogers), provides the appropriate limit setting, understands their attachment and mental health needs, knows their 
life story and offers repeated enriched, relational, regulatory and reflective opportunities’ TISUK, 2024. 
 
In addition to running Roboodles, day to day Claire is a Teaching Assistant at the School and Lianne runs a family 
business.  
 
What do we do? 
We PLAY! 
We are very much a child led, home from home club where children can leave the mental load of school behind and 
play! For most children their play is natural and spontaneous but some children require a little adult input, and that’s 
where we come in. We have an abundance of games, crafts and activities at the ready. Some might link in with 
current school/religious/seasonal themes and some are completely random! The main point is that we allow the 
children to take the lead with what THEY would like to do. 
Now that’s not to say the children rule the roost! We are hot on good manners, promoting independence, resolving 
conflicts respectfully, setting clear boundaries and guiding the children along their journey to be wonderful, kind, 
amazing little human beings. 
 
Roboodles is very proud to work closely with a qualified Nutritionist who has helped us to plan our Breakfast and 
After School Club food menus. In September 2023 we were awarded a ‘North Yorkshire Safeguarding Partnership 
Award’ for our continued efforts to keep children in North Yorkshire, healthy.  
 
Want to join us? 
Subject to availability, we are open Monday to Friday, term time only for pupils in Reception to Year 6. 

Breakfast Club has 3 drop off options: 07:30 / 07:45 / 08:15 (Breakfast included as standard) 
After School Club has 3 collection options: 16:30 / 17:00 / 17:30 (Snack included, Light Bite available as an add on) 
 
We accept childcare vouchers and offer a 10% off, sibling discount. All Policies and Procedures are available upon 
request. 
 
To enquire about availability, prices, or to ask any other questions, please email Roboodles@outlook.com and we 
will be more than happy to help! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Claire Bennett & Lianne Conroy 
Roboodles 
Instagram @Roboodles 
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